
SBWGA General Meeting     Date 3/7/2023 

 
 

I. Call to order  - The meeting was called to order at 1:40 
 

II. Approval of Minutes- The February minutes were approved. 
 

III. Nancy reminded members that they need to sign up for the monthly luncheons using 
the form on the SBWGA-18 website, by the sign-up close date.  This allows us to give an 
accurate count to the Vistas. 

 
IV. Nancy Sartor thanked Nancy Prentiss for the wonderful table decorations. 

 
V. Sally Drennen and Connie Culley presented the following accomplishment pins: Hole in 

One and/or Achievements – Karen Tulchinski broke 100, Donna Sehn broke 90 and Deb 
Fenton got an eagle. 

 
VI. Upcoming Tournaments- Club Championship is March 14,16 and 21st.  The party is on 

3/21 at the home of Kathy Minx.  Sign-up sheet for party is on the bulletin board.  Please 
RSVP for the party. 
 

VII. New Members Introduced – Deanna McCann introduced two new members: Melanie 
Bassham and Maggie Etzel. 

 
VIII. Nancy reminded the membership that the 2023 Charity, LPGA-USGA Girl Golf of Tucson, 

need volunteers to assist on March 11th at The Views golf course and March 25th at 
Arizona National Golf Club.   Contact Chris Crum or Geri Sandilands to volunteer. 

 
IX. Southern District- There will be a tournament in Tucson at Ventana Golf Club on May 8th 

and 9th.  Contact Becky Hubbard for more information. 
 

X. Nancy asked the membership to consider ladies to nominate for the 2024 Nominating 
Committee.   Three members are needed on the committee.  The board will select one 
member and the membership will choose two members during the April General 
Meeting. 

 
XI. Meeting was adjourned at 2:05. 

 


